
From: Shalon Wilson <info@breckenridgefineart.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 8:28 AM 
To: Andy Mccuistion <amccuistion@breckenridgetx.gov> 
Cc: Michael Roach <mroach@stephenscountytx.gov> 
Subject: Re: Kid Fish Grant Close Out 

  

To whom it may concern,  

  

The Breckenridge Lion’s Club gratefully received a check for $387.02 from Andy McCuistion & Sherry 
Strickland as reimbursement for the KidFish tackle that was purchased by us from our local WalMart.  The 
total purchase was $356.63.  (receipt will be provided if needed) 

  

Thank you for providing this grant money for our local children’s event, KidFish.  You are truly 
appreciated. 

  

All my best, 

  

Shalon Wilson 

Lion’s Club Secretary 
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